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Greetings City Council,
I fully support the proposed changes that the Mayor and Commissioner Mapps have made
with hiring 300 additional public safety officers, and many of the steps outlined to reduce
homeless camping in the city.  

As a 3rd generation Portland resident, I believe this is the best use of the unanticipated funds
which the city has received. 

Thank you for the consideration,
Arne Fromme
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